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Lashley, Joy  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 2:19 PM
To: Lashley, Joy  (PUC)
Subject: HP14-001

Please post in the KXL docket, HP14-001, under Comments and Responses. 
 
-Patty 
 
------------------------------------------- 
From: Laurie Anderson[ ] 
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 1:34:33 PM 
To: PUC 
Subject: Re: Say no to the KXL 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 
 
 
From: 
Laurie A. Anderson 

Wagner SD 57380 
 
Dear public utilities commissioners, 
 
Please say no to the Keystone XL pipeline. It is too dangerous for our land, people and water! The jobs it creates are only 
temporary but the danger the pipeline creates is forever. 
 
I participated in the protest march in Pierre yesterday and nearly 400 like minded people came together. Many passers by 
showed their support as well. When that many people show up to protest something in SD it is saying something--make 
the right decision and say no to this pipeline. 
 
Thank you for your service to our beautiful state, 
 
Sincerely, 
Laurie Anderson 
Wagner SD 




